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RIVERHEAD FREE LIBRARY GENERAL POLICIES 
SUBJECT:  OPEN MEETINGS & PUBLIC PARTICIPATION AT LIBRARY MEETINGS 

 
All meetings of the Board of Trustees of the Riverhead Free Library will be held in 

accordance with New York State Open Meetings Law, as required by Education Law, 

Section 260-a. 

 

There will be a period of public expression during the meeting wherein the public is invited 

to bring to the Board’s attention matters for its information. 

 

Matters upon which Board action is desired or which a Riverhead Free Library patron 

wishes to be placed on the Board’s agenda should be submitted in writing to the Board 

of Trustees, care of the Library Director at least one week in advance of the Board 

meeting 

 
 


